
 
 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

 

All money received for wreaths on specific veterans or their families graves will be 

strictly dedicated for that purpose.  Funds received as a “general contribution” will be 

applied to obtaining as many wreaths as possible.  Some of the funds (a small portion) 

will be assigned to assist with the necessary administrative and necessary operating 

functions of WreathsForTheFallen.org, Inc.   

 

We are proud to say that all of the organization officers and officials do not receive any 

financial remuneration or salaries.  All operating personnel are strictly volunteers.  We 

are a registered Minnesota Non-Profit organization. 

 

For detailed information please see our Articles of Incorporation and current Bi-Laws 

which can be obtained on our web site. We are proud to say anyone who would like to 

inspect any of our records, financial or otherwise may do so by notifying us during our 

normal business hours. 

 

We reserve the right to show and/or display either in person or on our web site any letters 

of request or appreciation from any of our dear friends and/or contributors. 

 

The web site http://www.WreathsForTheFallen.org is designed as a central meeting place 

for anyone who is interested and/or concerned about our veterans.  Our main Mission is 

to Honor Our Veterans by providing wreaths for the Minnesota State Veterans 

Cemeteries in December of each year.  Many veteran related items and activities are also 

displayed on the web site.  We do not receive any remuneration for displaying items from 

outside sources.  Should any item that is copyrighted or protected in any way accidently 

displayed on our web site please notify us immediately and it will be removed. 

 

WreathsForTheFallen.org, Inc. 

5244 Ashdale Ln 

Baxter MN 56425 

E-Mail: WreathsForTheFallen@charter.net 

 

 

 

 


